
3010 Open Enrollment Procedures 

Open Enrollment applications are available in the Bliss School District's office. Open Enrollment Applications will be 
accepted at any time throughout the school year; however, secondary applications will be reviewed at the February board 
meeting. Parents will be notified within 60 days of the district's decision. Elementary Open Enrollment Applications will be 
reviewed by the second board meeting after receiving the application, and parents will be notified within 60 days of the 
boards' decision. Current enrollment is at capacity at 15 students per grade level and a total of 12 special education 
students within the district. 

Review Approval Process:  

Priority approval will be given in the following order: 
• Parent employed with the district. 
• Siblings enrolled in the district. 

Priority then will be given to those students who: 
• Are on track to graduate at their current school. 
• Can demonstrate plans and progress towards post-secondary pursuits. 
• Have demonstrated a positive impact towards school culture. 

Factors that may cause an Open Enrollment Application to be denied include the following: 
• Lack of classroom space, staff or district resources. 
• The student has been suspended or expelled, has committed a disciplinary violation for which he/she could be 

suspended or expelled. 
• It is determined that information on the Open Enrollment Application has been misrepresented or was incomplete. 
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